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Dear Friends in Christ,

Our plans for Aﬁ'lca are coming together very quickly now. We will be leaving April 28, 2008.
We are so excited about how.God is blessing and providing. One particular blessing was with
our anti-malaria medicine. The recommendation from the health department was that we use a
drug called Malarone. This is very effective but'it is quite expensive. When we found out the
cost, we knew that we would not be able to buy it. It would have been approximately $4000.00
for the entire trip. When we visited out family doctor, he recommended an older drug called
Doxycycline. Se'we went to the pharmacy to ask how they wanted to have the prescription
written and what the cost Would be. The pharmacist asked us some questions and then asked us
to wait. He came back and said they would like to help us. He sold us the drug at his cost —
less than $100.00!!! God is always good! What a blessing! This is just one thing that the Lord
has done to pave the way to Africa for us. We are so thankful for all of you that pray and give
to this project. It is our prayer that many souls will be saved through our work there.

We are also thankful for opportunities to minister these last two months. We have been able to
work in a camp at a Men’s Retreat as well as help out with some work on the grounds. The
Lord allowed us to visit two supporting churches in the area while there.

Please pray that God will use us for His glory. We have been able to give out tracts and witness
as we have been on the road. Pray that God will use this and that souls will be saved as a result.

Praises: A new supporting church!

Prayer Requests: Health and safety
Remaining support
Keyboards
Supplies for Africa
Above all, that many souls will be saved

In service to our Lord,
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